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      BUSINESS MEETING NOTICE 
 
 
 

The Montana Board of Pardons and Parole will be conducting a business meeting, 
Deer Lodge, Montana, on Monday, MAY 22, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. 

 
The agenda will be as follows: 

 

10:00 am: 
  

 

20.25.804    BOARD RESPONSES TO PAROLE VIOLATIONS 
(1) Upon receipt of a report of violation from the department pursuant to 46-
23-1024 and 46-23-1025, MCA, the board will:  
(a)  review the report and any supporting documentation;  
(b) promptly schedule a revocation hearing; 
(c) determine whether any violation is established; and 
(d) for any established violation, determine the type of violation, either 
compliance or non-compliance. 
(2) For established compliance violation(s), the board will determine whether 
the Montana incentives and interventions grid (MIIG) was exhausted and, if 
not, refer the matter back to the department. 
(3) For established compliance and non-compliance violations, the board will 
issue a disposition in accordance with the appropriate subsection(s) of 46-23-
1025, MCA or other appropriate order.  

 
 

https://rules.mt.gov/gateway/ruleno.asp?RN=20%2E25%2E804
http://leg.mt.gov/bills/mca/title_0460/chapter_0230/part_0100/section_0240/0460-0230-0100-0240.html
http://leg.mt.gov/bills/mca/title_0460/chapter_0230/part_0100/section_0240/0460-0230-0100-0240.html
http://leg.mt.gov/bills/mca/title_0460/chapter_0230/part_0100/section_0250/0460-0230-0100-0250.html
http://leg.mt.gov/bills/mca/title_0460/chapter_0230/part_0100/section_0250/0460-0230-0100-0250.html
http://leg.mt.gov/bills/mca/title_0460/chapter_0230/part_0100/section_0250/0460-0230-0100-0250.html


 

  
 

Please contact the Montana Board of Pardons and Parole for directions on accessing 
this meeting on or before 3:00 p.m., Friday, May 19, 2023. 

 
You can contact the Board by email at mt.bopp@mt.gov or call 406-846-1404. 

 

mailto:mt.bopp@mt.gov

